
 

 

08 January 2015 

 

Decision to amend Gas Distribution Licence 10  

ESPERANCE POWER STATION PTY LTD 

The Economic Regulation Authority (Authority) has amended Gas Distribution Licence 10 (GDL10) held by 

Esperance Power Station Pty Ltd to correct a typographical error relating to an incorrect map reference 
number.   

The amended GDL10, Version 8 is available on the Authority's website. 

The Authority made the decision in accordance with section 11W of the Energy Coordination Act 1994 (Act). 
Section 11K(1) of the Act states that the Authority must not exercise a power conferred by Part 2A, Division 4 
of the Act unless the Authority is satisfied that it would not be contrary to the public interest to do so. 
The Authority has not found any evidence that the amendments would be contrary to the public interest. 

The Authority considered that the proposed amendment was minor and did not consult publicly in accordance 
with the Authority’s Public Consultation Guidelines - For Electricity, Gas & Water Licences and Electricity & 
Gas Standard Form Contracts (July 2006). 

As required by section 11T of the Act, the Authority will publish a notice of the amendment in the Government 
Gazette as soon as is practicable.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries     Media Enquiries 

Paul Kelly      Richard Taylor 
Economic Regulation Authority   Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Phone: 08 6557 7900     Phone: 08 9381 2144 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au   Email:  admin@rmpr.com.au 

https://www.erawa.com.au/cproot/13165/2/Gas%20Distribution%20Licence%2010%20-%20Version%208%20-%207%20January%202015%20-%20Esperance%20Power%20Station%20Pty%20Ltd%20-%20GDL10.PDF
mailto:%20records@erawa.com.au
mailto:%20admin@rmpr.com.au

